Christchurch
City Council ® v

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR
OPERATING A BUSINESS AT AKAROA

PROPOSAL NO. 12/13-40

The Christchurch City Council invites proposals from interested parties for
the operation of a Retail business within the Council owned building
known as the Akaroa Weighbridge in Beach Road, Akaroa, directly at the
gateway to the Akaroa Wharf.

It is proposed to grant a licence to occupy over an area of approximately
42m? comprising the footprint of the building (27m? and veranda (15m?)
so that a retail business or other suitable service can operate from these
premises. Generally the Licence will be for a term of 3 years and
submissions under the Request for Proposal close at noon on the
3rd October 2012.

Persons wishing to obtain the Request for Proposal may do so by
contacting Nick Jenkins, Leasing Consultant, Christchurch City Council,
Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street on DDI (03) 941 5060 or
nick.jenkins@ccc.govt.nz
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